The meeting will enable participating countries to
have a broad policy discussion of the more important issues
concerning vocational education and training, and to have an
initial exchange of views about the policies and types of
measures which have already been developed by Member countries.
Delegations will also suggest the broad directions of policy
development in Member countries and of any future work that
should be undertaken in this field by the OECD.




